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At our request Prof. G. Uma Maheshwar Rao, head of the Centre for Applied
Linguistics and Translation Studies [CALTS] at the University of Hyderabad, has
reviewed the document L2/1217017 titled “"Request to finalize encoding model for

Telugu Reph.” The proposal accurately describes the current usage of Telugu repha,
and the model proposed seems technically correct.

Thanks to Shriramana Sharma and Nagarjuna Venna who have taken the steps to
propose it. We extend our full support to this effort.
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